
I am a constituent of Oregon district 23 and I am appalled and embarrassed and alarmed by the irresponsible actions of Mike 
Nearman on December 23, 2020.  I urge you to hold him  fully responsible for his blatantly careless behavior by expelling him from 
the legislature. He was much more than disorderly.  He knowingly placed everyone in the Capitol including lane enforcement officers 
at risk and abetted the disrupted of the business of the people. He has shown that he is clearly untrustworthy and unfit. I do not want 
him representing my district or any office in Oregon . He is too extreme and dangerous.


